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 We hope you will save the date to join 
us for our Summer BBQ!!  

Best wishes Gail & Thomas Kelly 

  

New Arrival  

Michelle, one of our Chefs, had only just shared her good 
news with us that she was pregnant .  Then just 1 week 
later, baby Reggie, decided to arrive at only 32 weeks!  

Despite his early entrance he and Michelle are both    
doing well and we look forward to meeting him soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

Please put SATURDAY 22 JUNE in your 
diary—so you can come and join us for 
this year’s SUMMER BBQ!! 

New Exercise Classes for 2024 

After completing a detailed training course with HCPA 

over several weeks, Maddie is now able to run a        

variety of different exercise classes for residents.  She 

couldn’t wait to get started and  over the coming 

months she is going to be focusing on smaller groups 

sessions held more often , to encourage more people 

to participate and to allow them to get some exercise 

in a way that they find enjoyable. 

New Fire Alarm system for             
Margaret House 

As part of our continual programme of 
updating our buildings and facilities we 
have just had a new fire alarm system 
fitted in Margaret House.  Whilst the 
old system complied with all current 

fire regulations, the new system       
ensures that we now have the most up 
to date measures in place with sensors 
that will identify on the control panel      
precisely where in the building a fire 

might be located, should there ever be 
an occasion that necessitated them 

being activated.   



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 Residents joining Barbara and her family to help them 

celebrate her 90th birthday with a special afternoon 

tea.  Everyone had a lovely time and the cake went 

down very well! 
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Our Burns night supper was made very special by the 

appearance of Daniel to play the bagpipes for us 
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We enjoyed a drawing class with Carol and a games afternoon led by 

Shannon on a particularly cold and gloomy day.  Now term time has 

started again, the school children were back to practice their reading. 


